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June 21, 2007

The Honorable Gerald M. Bailey, Commissioner
Florida Department of Law Enforcement
P.O. Box 1489
Tallahassee, FL 32302-1489 

Re: Investigation:  City of Alachua and City Manager Clovis Watson

Dear Commissioner Bailey:

I represent the plaintiffs in an action  now pending against the City of1

Alachua and City Manager Clovis Watson in the circuit court in Alachua County.
In connection with this litigation we have obtained evidence that strongly suggests
that the City and Watson are manipulating the FDLE police accreditation system
to obtain Watson special risk benefits in the Florida Retirement System to which
he is not entitled. 

My purpose for writing is to inform  FDLE that we have requested that FRS
make a thorough investigation of this matter.  I enclose a copy of a letter I have
written to FRS director  Sarabeth Snuggs.  This letter and its enclosures convey
the basis and nature of the concerns my clients have about the matter.  Whether the
nature of the matter is of direct concern to FDLE is for you to decide, but I
anticipate that any investigation FRS should undertake would involve your
cooperation.  

In the meantime, if I can supply you additional information, I stand ready to
do so.  
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Yours sincerely,

Joseph W. Little

Enclosure (Letter to Snuggs with enclosures)’

cc: Charles Grapski   
      Michael Canney   

      Larry D. Scott, Esq.  
      4050 Esplanade Way, Suite 160
      Tallahassee, Fl. 32399-0950
      850-487-11230

     The Honorable Sarabeth Snuggs, Director
     Division of Retirement
      State of Florida 
      PO Box 9000
      Tallahassee, Fl 32315-9000 


